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The article “Moving From #Metoo to #Allofus: Stopping Sexual Harassment by Redefining

Workplace Culture” written by Wendy McGuire Coats and Sharlene Koonce was published in the

Contra Costa Lawyer. In this article, Wendy and Sharlene define what sexual harassment is under

California law and who is protected. They stress the importance of creating effective policies and

protocols as well as training leaders in the workplace to build more civilized workplaces.

To read the full article, visit Contra Costa Lawyer.
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